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Gail  is always willing to photograph kids even with extremely short notice. She has perfected her skills in getting 

great video of kids and really interacts with them to allow the child to warm up to her and show their true 

personality. 

She says: "It has been such a rewarding experience photographing children for a "Family for Every Child."  Every 

child I have photographed has been truly precious and it is so much fun to capture their wonderful uniqueness. 

 This has been such an enriching experience for me personally, and I am so happy to give my time and talent to 

such deserving children." 

Thank You for Your Service 

Gail 
 


